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Route 7 

Project: 0007-029-128, P102, UPC 52328 

Fairfax County, Virginia 

 

Dear Property Owner: 

 
The Virginia Department of Transportation (VDOT) is considering improvements to Route 7 as noted 

above.  The purpose of this proposed improvement is to enhance safety and upgrade the roadway drainage 

system as well as improve the existing highway. 

 

In order to plan improvements to existing highways, it is necessary for a location survey to be made to 

determine the safest and highest quality alternatives.  Surveyors from VDOT, or its consultant JMT, may 

need to enter your property to locate physical features, property lines, etc.  This survey work does not 

indicate that a highway across your property is imminent or that a decision on an improvement has been 

made.  This survey is simply for the purpose of gathering data and is one of the early steps toward 

determining the feasibility of highway improvements. 

 

We anticipate the surveyors to begin work in your neighborhood approximately May 23, 2012, through 

November 23, 2012.  Should there be any need to further access your property for surveying purposes, we 

will contact you either in person or by mail. 

 

If you have any knowledge of cemeteries, easements, or home owner installed utilities that are not 

recorded in your locality’s public records or if you have knowledge of any particular items of interest that 

may affect the improvements in your area or have any other questions, please contact the District Survey 

Manager. If you have questions about schedules and proposed changes, please contact the Project 

Manager. 

 

This certified letter is being sent to you pursuant to Section 33.1-94 of the Code of Virginia.  

 

Cordially Yours, 

 

 

 

James B. Lassiter                                                                           Kim McCool, P.E., PMP  

VDOT   Location & Design                                                          VDOT Senior Transportation Engineer  

1401 East Broad Street                                                                  4975 Alliance Drive, Fairfax                

Richmond, VA 23219                                                                    Fairfax, VA 22030 

(804) 786-6839                                                                              (703) 259-1778 

                                                                                                       


